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I c e  Fishing 
f jets Underwoy ;

by Richard Welch
Help!! Gasp!! These 

were the final words 
of a friend of mine who 
went ice-fishing last 
year and never came 
back. Ice-fishing will 
soon be in full swing 
again this year and I 
would like to take a 
few minutes of your 
time and give you a 
few pointers on how to 
fish through ice.

The art of ice-fish
ing is pretty tricky. 
The first thine to do 
is to jumo up in the 
morning and eat a 
light breakfast, none 
of this heavy stuff 
like horse meat,, but 
something lieht like 
soap bubles. You don't 
have to worry about 
getting much sleep the 
nieht b< '.'ore because 
when ice-fishine you 
lie on your belly and 
can sleep. If you 
should happen to get a 
wee bit thirsty while 
out there freezing, 
forget that old slogan 
"Drink Milk and Stay 
Alive", but remember 
the fisherman's spe
cial "Drink Hard Liq
uor and Gee Double." 
This way you see twice 
as much and get in 
more fishing.

When ice-fishine 
there are two types of 
-critters to beware of. 
The first guy is .the 
show-off who runs like 
mad across the ice and 
falls into open water. 
Pay no attention to 
this guy because, nine 
chances out of ten, he 
is trying to attract 
attention. The' second 
euy to watch out for 
, is the joker who con
tinues to cut holes 
around himself and sud
denly finds himself 
floating out in the 
middle of the river 
shouting and screaming. 
Pay no heed tô  this 
bone-head either be
cause he probably
thinks he's another 
Eliza afloat on an ice 
cake.
How that I've warned 

you of the nitwits to 
beware of let's get
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down to the finer 
points of ice-fishing. 
The first thing to do 
is to check the ice. 
This is done by trot
ting' out to the middle 
and jumping up and 
down. If the ice holds 
up then it's safe, if 
it breaks (splash) so 
what, at least you get 
a free bath. When you 
have your head crammed 
down in the hole look
ing for fish and sud
denly see a school of 
fish flying by, don't 
expect to see a mon
strous one following 
them trying to get a 
free meal. Most likely 
the school of fish are 
motating out because 
they saw the freak's 
face in the hole next 
to you. On the other 
hand if the big fish 
should be chasing the 
school, pull your hook 
out pronto. After all 
there's no sense in 
takinv the chance of 
not being able to tell 
your wife about the 
big one that got away.

I guess that just 
about sums up ice
fishing for you, I 
hope you have had 
loads of chills and 
spills while out there 
on thin ice.

Boys in  Uniform
Steve Madison, USA, 

has recently finished 
his schooling at Fort 
Ord, California, and 
is now in General 
Supply Specialist 
School at Fort Lee, 
Virginia. Steve is 
only 110 miles from 
Washington, D. C., and 
30 miles from Richmond 
the famous state capi
tal. ______
Lawrence D. Streeter 

USN, son of Mr. and 
Mrs. David Swanberg, 
is a prison guard at 
Bremerton Naval Base 
near Seattle. He says 
that most of the pris
oners that come there 
do so because they 
have been AWOL and are 
usually either 18 or 
19 years old. While in 
prison these soldiers 
are given help which 
is supposed to 
straighten them out as

much as possible. 
Lawrence says some you 
con talk to and . help 
and then "there are 
those who you could 
talk to forever and it 
wouldn't do you or 
them a bit of good."
Archie Fortine, USN, 

serving on the USS 
Whetstone, arrived at 
Kohe, Japan, December 
2. Archie spent 
Christmas last year 
here. While on this 
cruise he has been to 
Formosa, the Philip
pines, and Okinawa.
i ’ ll l o t
/ I  I one

by Stan Frost
There has been a new 

rule made in LCHS re
cently. From now on 
the students must eat 
in their own seats in 
the study hall. Pre
viously they could eat 
in any of the seats 
that weren't being 
occupied, until one or 
two lazy people
started putting their 
empty lunch sacks and 
milk cartons in the 
desks they were sit
ting in, causing
trouble for the person
that sat there.
As it is now, many 

of the students resent 
sitting in their own 
seats because they
like to carry on a 
conversation with
their friends while
eating lunch.
Almost every noon 

hour, some of the stu
dents have to be told 
by one of the teachers 
to move to their own 
seat, This creates a 
problem for the teach
ers. Every noon they 
have to take roll to 
see if everyone is 
sitting in the correct 
seats.
This is an example 

of many innocent peo
ple suffering for the 
crime that one or two


